
 
 
 
Forms are due to Meghan Tierce by 4:45 p.m. on the Wednesday prior to District Governance 
Senate. 
 
Date: April 29 and May 6, 2025 -  Institutional Program Review Committee 
 
Standing Report:  
     
IPRC held its annual Joint Committee Meeting on April 29th. Representatives from 
IPEC, Budget Committee, Outcomes and Assessment Committee (OAC, and 
Instructional Council (IC)  provided feedback on how the changes to the Integrated 
Program Review process and Nuventive software was is impacting their committee 
work.  
        Key Insights: 
        IPEC:  No current data gaps were noted. Reminded IPRC that the new Master   
        Plan goals and objectives will need to be incorporated in Nuventive.  
 
       OAC:   Commended reported improvements, and requested best practice examples  
       of PR units desagregated data to be referenced in the ACCJC Core Inquiry.  
 
       Budget Committee: Expressed concern about weak connections between budget  
       requests and outcomes, leading to the need for further training to address the  
       vagueness in requests.  
 
       Instructional Council:  Noted improvement in quality but noted the misalignment    
       between the budget requests and Dean reviews. Advocated for early fall training for  
       managers. 
 
On May 6 IPRC reviewed the feedback from the joint meeting, which will lead into 
IPRC's 2025/26 initiatives. 
 
Discuss the need to improve fall 2025 trainings and ensure that units clearly connect 
requests to outcomes and institutional goals. 
 
Discussed the committee's 2024/25 End-of-Year report.  
 
 
Recommendation(s) for Possible Action Items (if any): 
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